
 
1 
 
THE DAYLILY SOCIETY OF LOUISVILLE 

(E)SCAPE
NEWSLETTER 

Volume 27, Issue 1                                                                                              January 2018 

 

President Elect Message  
 
 Happy New Year, 
 
As I write this it is snowing outside. The end of 
December and the first part of January were very 
cold.  We had temperatures getting down in the single 
digits and as low as 0 degrees a couple nights.  
Without any snow on the ground to insulate our 
daylilies we just hope there will not be any damage.   
The next couple nights is expected to get down in the 
single digits with a slight warming trend through the 
weekend.  I am glad that we have some snow on the 
ground this time to provide insulation. 

 
I hope the New Year will be kind to all DSL members 
as we try to stay warm and have dreams of warmer 
temperatures ahead.  It is just 64 days until Spring and 

I can’t wait.   
 
Claudia is working on programs for 2018 and has come up with some great speakers.  She still needs to 
fill dates for May, July, August, and October.  If anyone has any ideas for programs I’m sure she will like 
hear from you. 
 
I am providing a membership renewal form in this newsletter.  You can renew by sending a check to Bev 
Crittenden or wait to pay at the February meeting. 
 

                        
No meeting in January.  We 
will meet again in February. 
 
 
 
 
Plant Raffle & Door Prizes 
Meetings start at 7:00 p.m. so please 
come early.  
 

Meeting Location: 
Usually the third Monday of the month 
at the Farmdale Church of the 
Nazarene, 6501 Vandre Ave – Located 
off Smyrna Rd., about 0.1 miles before 
Outer Loop.    
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Since we will have a booth at the Louisville Home & Garden Show in March, you may want to think 
about working at the booth.  This is a good time to get the word out to the public about our perfect 
perennial, daylilies.  We may even pick up some new members.         
 
Stay warm, 
 
Don Wolff            
 

                                                                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

                          

 

                      

 

                             

 

 
 
 
He who marvels at the beauty of the world in summer will find equal cause for wonder and 
admiration in winter.... In winter the stars seem to have rekindled their fires, the moon 
achieves a fuller triumph, and the heavens wear a look of a more exalted simplicity. ~John 
Burroughs, "The Snow-Walkers," 1866 

 
 
 
 

                                                                                       

 

AHS Region 10 Mid-Winter Symposium – 
February 9-11, in Chattanooga, Tn.  
 
DSL booth at the Louisville Home & Garden 
Show, March 2-4 
 
Bullitt County Master Gardener Plant Sale - 
April 28 
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Program suggestions 
 
In order to have fun and educational programs for future meetings we all need to think about what we 
want to have at our meetings.  Colletively we should be able to come up with some good ideas.  Please 
let Claudia f know what you want to hear about in future meetings.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
DSL Membership Renewal Form  
 
Name: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip: ______________________________________________________ 

 
Phone: ________________________ E-Mail: ______________________________ 
 
AHS Member:  Yes ______   No ______ 

 
Source List? (for those selling daylilies add $5) Yes: _____ 
 
New  _____ or Renewal  _____ Membership? 
 
Dues:  Single $10 Family $15 Youth $7 
 
Make Checks Payable to DSL and Mail To: 
Bev Crittenden, DSL Treasurer 
10005 Plum Hollow Ct. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                                           
         
         
 

 
                       


